
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
5:24:11	PM	
	
We	are	asking	for	a	fair	price	for	solar	roof	generated	power.	
We	feel	it	should	be	linked	to	the	wholesale	price	of	fossil	fuel	generated	power	
and	be	adjusted	to	price	rises.	
This	should	also	be	mandatory	so	all	providers	must	provide	the	feed-in	tariff	as	
a	minimum	
Thank	you	
	
Don	and	Liz	Hutchison		

	
Postcode:	2453	
	
	




